
Our children and youth need to stay connected to their schools, friends and the community 
they know and love. Please consider investing in the children and youth of Shasta County.

Scan the QR code to visit 
www.shastacountycaresforkids.com 
or call (530) 225-5791 to learn more.

Children in our community need foster homes!


